
Great Thanks to our Royal Dads!! 

Rich Sullivan 

Anthony Tamburri 

Ben Riegelman 

Andrew Catapano 

Art Rimmele 

Pat Burgdorf 

Craig Seba 

Joshua Seba 

Jerry Doherty 

     for putting our  

Development Fundraising $$$ to work by 

painting the 

EDP/Multipurpose room! 

Also, many thanks to  

Mrs. Kathleen Robinson-French &  

Mrs. Seslar for all their help! 
As mentioned in our Development meetings; we are going to need estimates and assistance in 
completing our infrastructure projects throughout the school. If your family business is interested 
in reviewing and providing an estimate or assistance for these projects, please contact 
sandra_abadir@yahoo.com or dohertyloans@gmail.com for more details.  


